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From: noreply@das.ohio.gov <noreply@das.ohio.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, September 8, 2022 12:57 PM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: New submission for OPSB File a Comment.
 
 

There is a new submission for OPSB File a
Comment.

Would you
like to
remain

anonymous?

No

Contact
Name:

Martha Sanger

Address: 4189 Glendinning Road North

City: Lewisburg

State Ohio

Zip/Postal
Code:

43060

Email msanger1975@gmail.com

Phone
Number

(614) 596-8402

Preferred
Method of
Contact:

Docketing
Case

Number:

22-549-EL-BGN

Project
Name:

Oak Run Solar Project

 

mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:msanger1975@gmail.com


Enter your
Comment

or
Complaint:

I'm writing in favor of the Oak Run Solar Project. This area will
benefit from the addition of new economic opportunities. I'm
confident that solar will be a great first step to attract
opportunities and to spur local growth. In other areas of the
Midwest, solar projects have enticed new industries and
manufacturers to the area, having a tremendous indirect impact
on local economies and creating permanent jobs. The project
itself will also be a huge boost to the county’s tax base. This
project will pay both tax on the underlying real property and a
payment for the tangible personal property. These tax payments
are over 10 times higher than what is paid when the land is in
standard agriculture. I support taking advantage of this
opportunity for Madison County to prosper and grow into a place
our children want to stick around, work, and raise their families!
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